
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LOS OSOS GROUNDWATER BASIN, BASIN MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the next Meeting of the  
Board of Directors of the Los Osos Groundwater Basin, Basin Management Committee will be on Wednesday, 

October 27, 2021 at 1:00 PM.  The meeting will be held virtually and an agenda packet with meeting 
attendance information will be distributed shortly. 

 
 
 
 


